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From: Paul Banton 
Sent: 04 March 2024 21:02
To: Licensing
Subject: FW: Variation of Premises Licence - Reference 057749, at Sandy Cove Hotel, 

Berrynarbor, Ilfracombe EX34 9SR

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

I confirm that I support for the Variation of Premises Licence - Reference 057749, at Sandy Cove Hotel, 
Berrynarbor, Ilfracombe EX34 9SR, 01271 882243.  

My wife and I have visited the hotel many times and we also got married there. 

 

We were given very clear guidance on what was acceptable in terms of the music and noise levels before we 
booked our wedding. On our other visits we have found this to be a very tranquil setting and there have been 
other weddings happening, but this hasn’t spoilt our quiet enjoyment of the setting. 

 

The staff operate with very high standards and they are professional and polite to guests. 

 

I wholeheartedly support this variation on the licence, as this will enhance the service they can offer to guests 
with no impact on the wider community or their neighbours.  

 

Kind regards 

Paul Banton 

 

Paul Banton
 

Managing Director
 

 

 

 

 

|
 

Ruddocks.co.uk
 

Great Northern Terrace, Lincoln, LN5 8HL
 
      

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  



2

 
Registered Office: J.W.Ruddock & Sons Ltd, 56 Great Northern Terrace, Lincoln, LN5 8HL
Company Registered in England No. 2686386 VAT Registration No. 613 5307 70 
 
 

 
We value flexible working and a healthy work-life balance. I’m sending this email at a time that works for 
me.  
I only expect you to follow-up when it's convenient for you. 
 
 


